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Memo # U2223-030 
13 Oct 2022 

 
Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : UREO OIC 
 

 
We would like to inform the community that Dr Ronald Allan L Cruz, Director of the 
University Research Ethics Office, will be on personal leave from 14 to 17 October 
2022. 
 
Ms Luz D Rimban, Chair of the Loyola Schools Panel of the University Research Ethics 
Committee, will serve as Officer-in-Charge during this period. 
 
For your guidance. 
 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 


